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17th June 2025 

Dear Parents,  

EYFS Trip to Ramsey Heights Nature Reserve: Monday 7th July 

We have organised an exciting school trip for our EYFS children to Ramsey Heights Nature 
Reserve on Monday 7th July. 

This trip links with our current work on Stories from the Past and builds on the children’s interest 
and enthusiasm for outdoor learning, which they have demonstrated during our sessions in the 
school woodlands. During the visit, the children will take part in storytelling and den-building 
activities, offering hands-on experiences that support their learning and creativity. 

We are extremely grateful to FOES, who have kindly donated £10 per child towards the cost of 
the visit. This means the remaining contribution of the trip is £13 per child. 

Please make payment and give permission for your child to go on the trip via Arbor by 30th 
June 2025 at the latest. 

It is non-uniform. Children should come to school wearing clothes suitable for outdoor 
activities, including sturdy footwear, as we will be spending the morning outside.  Please 
send your child in with their water bottle as usual. 

The coach will leave school promptly at 9:00am and we will return by 12:45pm, so the children 
will be having a slightly later lunch than usual, at school. 

Children should either: 

 Bring a packed lunch from home to leave at school, or 
 Order a packed lunch from the school kitchen to have when they return (please pre-

book this on Arbor by  30th June if you would like this option).  There will be no hot 
dinners available for the children on the day of the trip. 

The trip has been fully risk assessed. 

  

mailto:office@earith.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.earith.cambs.sch.uk/


 

Please refer to our comprehensive Pupil Privacy Notice on our website or hard copy held by the school office which records how 

we use information about you and what we do with it. 

 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 
 

Jill Nicholls 
EYFS Lead 
Antony Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


